
 
 

 
 

  URBANA PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
     706 South Glover 
Urbana, Illinois  61802 

 
                    INFORMATION RELEASE 
 
DATE:                          February 15, 2017  
AUTHORIZED BY:   Mr. William R. Gray, City Engineer    
RE:     MCORE PRECONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 
  (Projects 1, 2 and 3) 

 

Urbana – A pre-construction open house for the MCORE (Multimodal Corridor Enhancement) project 
will be held on Wednesday, February 22, 2017, from 3 p.m. to 7 p.m. at the project field office located 
at 24 East Green Street, Unit 19, Champaign, Illinois 61820.  The open house will be conducted on an 
informal basis; no formal presentation is planned.  Exhibits, plans and aerial photography of the proposed 
improvements will be available for viewing during this time.  Project representatives will be available to 
discuss the current construction plans for the project and to answer any questions.     

The MCORE project is a transformative $44 million project designed to improve mobility in the core of the 
community.  Project partners include the City of Urbana, City of Champaign, Champaign-Urbana Mass 
Transit District, the University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign and the Illinois Department of 
Transportation.  

Construction will begin in March 2017, weather permitting. This phase of the MCORE project will improve 
access for all modes of transportation along Green Street between Wright Street and Lincoln Avenue in 
Urbana (Project 1); and along Green Street between Neil Street and Fourth Street (Project 2), and White 
Street between Second Street and Wright Street, and Wright Street between White Street and Springfield 
Avenue in Champaign (Project 3).   

The scale of this infrastructure improvement project will have significant vehicular and pedestrian traffic 
impacts, including detours and street and sidewalk closures during construction.   

Additional information about the MCORE project can be found at www.mcoreproject.com.  

For more information about the MCORE Project 1 on Green Street between Wright Street and Lincoln 
Avenue in Urbana, please contact Mr. William Gray, phone:  217.384.2342 or e-mail:  
wrgray@urbanaillinois.us.  
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Construction to begin March 2017 


